ATTENTION ALL FRESHMEN AND SOPHOMORE STUDENTS

The  PSAT/NMSQT will be administered on October 17, 2012 to all interested sophomore and junior students (2012--2013) who sign up and pay $15.00 for the test. 

The PSAT/NMSQT is the qualifying test that students must take to enter National Merit Scholarship Corporation competitions for college scholarships that will be awarded in 2014. It measures the critical reading, math and writing skills students need to succeed in college and beyond. It helps students improve their skills, enter scholarship competitions, practice for the SAT, plan for college and careers, and receive information from colleges.

The deadline to sign up is Tuesday, May 22. (I have to place the order soon.)

For more information go to the CollegeBoard website: www.collegeboard.org. 

